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Press Release

Prayers for victims of Sydney stabbings

Last week saw two horrible incidents during which some innocent bystanders were stabbed and then two
senior members of a clergy were attacked and injured.  Hindu Council of Australia strongly condemns the 
stabbing attacks. We pray that all surviving victims of these stabbings make a full recovery. Our heart 
goes out to the families of those who have lost their loved ones.

Violence has no place in Australia. 

Various Hindu temples have held special prayers for the victims.  We ask all Hindus to keep these victims 
in mind and pray for them.
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